BEXAR METRO 9-1-1 Network

December 12, 2024

The Honorable Neal Linnartz City of New Braunfels, Mayor 550 Landa Street New Braunfels, Texas 78130

SENT VIA CERTIFIED MAIL

RE: Reappointment of Mr. Rusty Brockman to the Bexar Metro 9-1-1 Network Board of Managers

Dear Mayor Linnartz,

Mr. Rusty Brockman has faithfully represented the City of New Braunfels on the Bexar Metro 9-1-1 Network Board of Managers since his appointment in October 2020. His current two-year term is set to expire in January 2025.

Mr. Brockman's leadership and commitment to our mission have been instrumental to the success of our agency. On behalf of Board Chairman Jimmy Hasslocher, I respectfully request your consideration in reappointing him to the Board of Managers for a two-year term.

Should you have any questions or require further information, please feel free to contact me directly at 210-408-3911. I would be happy to assist in any way necessary.

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter.

Respectfully,

Brett M. Schneider | Executive Director

Bexar Metro 9-1-1 Network

Cc: James C. Hasslocher, Chairman

Rusty Brockman